
 

 

Re: KH/RP/FS/BarrBeaconSchoolChoir 
 
12th March 2025 

 

 

Barr Beacon School Choir 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are delighted to inform you that your child has been selected to take part in an exciting 
full-day launch event for our school choir on Friday, 4th April 2025. This special day will be 
led by expert choral instructor Charlotte Williams, who will guide our students in 
developing their confidence, vocal skills, and group identity as a choir. 
 
The event will run throughout the school day, culminating in a performance for the 
Headteacher and staff, where pupils will showcase what they have learned. This marks the 
beginning of a fantastic new journey for our choir, which will rehearse weekly on 
Wednesdays during registration. We hope that this will be the start of the choral journey 
for our choir which parents and carers will be invited to join as soon as possible. 
 
Being part of the choir is a wonderful opportunity for your child to build teamwork, 
discipline, and self-expression while experiencing the joy of singing together. We are 
confident that this will be an enriching and rewarding experience for all involved. 
 
Please ensure your child arrives at school punctually on the day and comes prepared with 
plenty of enthusiasm. If you have any questions or require further information, please email 
Postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk. 
 
We look forward to an inspiring and musical day ahead. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

     
 
Mrs K Hibbs                                                                Miss R Porter 
Headteacher                                                                 Assistant Headteacher 

 


